
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To: McDonald, Linda C - Legal <McDonaldLC@scdot.org>
CC: Tracy Sharpe (tsharpe@sos.sc.gov) <tsharpe@sos.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/21/2015 3:36:15 PM

Subject: RE: Appointment of Chrisy A. Hall as Secretary of Transportation

Linda,
 
We are working on a couple of legal issues currently, I’ll let you know when this is complete.
 
Thanks,
 
Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.201.3423 (cell)
803.734.8051 (fax)
 
From: McDonald, Linda C - Legal [mailto:McDonaldLC@scdot.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 3:26 PM

To: Philpott, Katie

Cc: Tracy Sharpe (tsharpe@sos.sc.gov)

Subject: FW: Appointment of Chrisy A. Hall as Secretary of Transportation
 
Katie:
               Tracy Sharpe at the Secretary of State’s office gave me your name and contact information.  She told me that 
you would be the person to generate the Governor’s appointment of Christy A. Hall as Secretary of Transportation.  
She said that once the Senate confirms the appointment, you will send the appointment to her.  Do you know when 
this might be accomplished? 
Thanks,
Linda
 
Linda C. McDonald                                                                                                    
SCDOT Chief Counsel
803-737-1255
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